
From: Schirato, LeeAnne 
Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 11 :08 AM 
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To: 

Subject: 
Commission-Public-Records; White, Paul; Smith, Lauren (Commission) 

FW: [EXTERNAL] Support for Maritime High School 

Categories: Public Comment 

Paul, Lauren, 

Angie Mason Smith has provided the following public comment in support of a maritime high school. 

From: Angie Mason-Smith [mailto:angie.mason-smith@kl2.wa.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 11:04 AM 
To: Schirato, LeeAnne 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support for Maritime High School 

WARNING: This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and expect the 
content of this email to be safe. 

It has been an honor to be on the committee working towards the proposed Maritime High School with the Port of 
Seattle. The Office of Superintendent of Public Instruction (OSPI) works to honor every pathway in the workforce 
development system. As the Core Plus Project Coordinator our current work entails creating industry-validated skill 
based curriculum in Maritime and clear CTE pathways in the Maritime industry. Like Superintendent Reykdal noted, 

"This maritime opportunity will open doors, honor multiple pathways, and contribute substantially to the strength of 
individual lives and our economy as a whole". His support in my involvement of this development as a committee 
member is evidence from his statement and OSPl's support of this project as it aligns with our goals to expand access to 

students. I look forwards to supporting this project as it moves forward. 

Angie Mason-Smith 

Core Plus Project Coordinator 
Career and Technical Education 
Office of Superintendent of Public Instruction (OSPI) 

600 Washington St. SE I Olympia, WA 98S04-7200 

office: 360· 725-6242 

cell: 360-764-9037 
angie.mason-smith@k12.wa.us 

www.k12.wa us 




